
 
 
  
 
 
 

   

MFM Bulletin: 024-2024 
 
Date:  September 27, 2024 

Subject:  Hurricane Helene 
 
 

As you are aware the state of Florida experienced extensive wind damage and flooding caused by 
hurricane Helene yesterday last evening. 
 
At this time, we do not have any information which counties were affected by the storm. Therefore, we 
will require inspections per MFM’s Disaster policy on all properties located in Florida prior to closing.   
We have attached a copy of our Disaster Policy with this bulletin 
 
We are also monitoring information on the state of Georgia, which has experienced significant flooding 
in some counties.     
 
We will provide updates as information is available. 
 
Our prayers go out to all of our Florida and Georgia based credit union employees, members and 
families and we hope all are safe. 
 
Please contact the MFM Underwriting Dept. (underwriting@memberfirstmortgage.com) if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you 
 

mailto:underwriting@memberfirstmortgage.com

